Membership of the ALF Supporters Group is £24 per IS TH’S R'GHT’
year, or £2 per month. Not cheap we know, but then ]
neither is the price paid by the activists, and we are
always urgently in need of funds. Please make
cheques or postal orders payable to ALF Supporters
Group or fill in the form below and pay by standing
order. All members receive the newsletter and
discounts on our range of merchandise. Please write
for information on how to leave a legacy to the ALF
Supporters Group in your will.

Please send this form to us, not to your bank..
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IS THIS RIGHT?
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THIS IS LEGAL

IS THIS WRONG?

THIS IS ILLEGAL

Since its formation the Animal Liberation Front has saved many thousands of animals
from death and suffering. Its actions have also played an important part in the closing
down of many animal abuse establishments through the tactic of economic sabotage.

The price paid by activists has been high. Many have been sent to prison for many years,

and the average sentence is increasing.

The prisoners are imprisoned for selfless acts of compassion, born of the frustration of
waiting for the rest of society to respect animals. They are not “terrorists” or “misguided”,
their actions are an important part of the struggle for animal liberation, perhaps the most

important part.

The ALF Supporters Group believes that such good people should not be abandoned to
their fate, but deserve as much help and support as can be given to them. We send
monthly cheques to each prisoner, pay for books, educational materials and help their
visitors with the cost of visits. We encourage people to write letters to the prisoners to
show solidarity and support. The Supporters Group also publish regular newsletters with
information of relevance and general articles on the state of the animal liberation

movement.

Activists are very rarely wealthy people. In fact the opposite is usually the case.
Therefore, when they are fined, we do what we can to help with the financial burden. This
support is extended to animal rights activists imprisoned for their actions on a demo or

hunt sab.

Perhaps one day good people won’t have to rescue animals from their prisons,
only to end up in one themselves.
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